
 

Bob Senz Vocational Scholarship 
Presented by:  

Boys and Girls Club of the Coastside  

Pursuing one's passion can lead to fulfilling career paths. If you have a 

specific field or vocational area you're interested in, now would be a great 

time to explore the application process for the Bob Senz vocational 

scholarship. 

 

The Bob Senz Vocational Scholarship is an educational award that supports 

students pursuing vocational or technical training. Bob was a Founding 

member of the Boys and Girls Club of the Coastside and to honor his 

memory and all he has done for this community we are awarding students 

with a passion for nontraditional education to lead to a career of their 

dreams. It's aimed at helping individuals gain skills and certifications for 

specific careers or trades. If you're interested in applying, please complete 

the application, linked here or scan the QR code below 

 

 

 Bob Senz Vocational 

Scholarship Application 

Questions?  Contact Kris Mason:  Krismason@coastside.net  

Applications due May 31, 2024. 

Winners will be announced by June 15, 2024. 

https://forms.gle/kwoLup3YvmFGsysh8
mailto:Krismason@coastside.net

